
From: Jane Theuner <jstheuner@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 11:32 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: power lines  
  

I am a registered voter in Concord, NH. I am leaving to begin a 
vacation tomorrow so am unable to attend meeting. I would 
like power lines through Concord to be buried, and I urge the 
committee to allow the tribespeople traveling from Quebec be 
allowed to speak for as long as needed to express themselves. 
 
Thank you, 
Jane S. Theuner 
5 Wildemere Ter 
Concord, NH 03301 
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